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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF UNITED 
WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT  

REGARDING PROPOSED ORDER TO CEASE EXTRACTION OF GROUNDWATER 
AT WELL NO. 03N20W02H05S PER WATER CODE SECTION 75637, SUBD. (b) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (“Board”) of the United Water 
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on March 13, 2024, at 12:00 
p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, at the Board’s regularly scheduled 
meeting, which will be held in the Board Room of the District’s headquarters located at 
1701 N. Lombard Street, Oxnard, California 93030. 

The subject of the public hearing will be the Board’s proposed action to order an operator 
of Well No. 03N20W02H05S to cease extraction of groundwater per Water Code section 
75637, subdivision (b). Such an order is authorized by the foregoing statute due to the 
delinquencies of an operator in the payment of groundwater charges, which the District 
levies per Water Code section 75500 et seq. The purpose of the public hearing is to 
receive public testimony and comment on the proposed order to cease extraction of 
groundwater. 

Interested persons may appear before the Board regarding the proposed order to cease 
extraction of groundwater at the above-referenced time and place. Written comments 
must be submitted to the Board no later than the conclusion of the public hearing and 
may be submitted in advance of such date and time to the Board, Attn: Tracy Oehler, 
Clerk of the Board, 1701 N. Lombard Street, Oxnard, California 93030. Written comments 
presented or received after the close of the public hearing will not be considered by the 
Board.  

If you have questions on this matter, please contact Tracy Oehler, Clerk of the Board, at 
(805) 525-4431, or via electronic mail at TracyO@unitedwater.org. 

Dated: February 22, 2024 
Publish: February 28, 2024 

/s/ Tracy Oehler 
 
Tracy Oehler 
Clerk of the Board 


